
Friends of Puddletown 
School

 
FoPS18/12/2020

Rotary Raffle Tickets
 

Thank you to everyone who sold tickets.
The draw will take place on today, Friday 18th December.  So Good Luck everyone! 

Thank you.
FoPS Committee

     THANK YOU!

FoPs would like to wish all the Pupils, their Families and 
Staff of Puddletown First School 

A Very Merry Christmas and a more positive 2021!

I would like to get involved with FoPS and be added to their mailing list, Facebook page and FoPS Volunteer 
Group messenger group. Please email FoPS on fopspta@hotmail.com with your details or return this slip to the school office 

in a sealed envelope, marked FAO:- FoPS.  

Name……………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………….

Email…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child/children in school …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………. Year group…………………………………   

mailto:fopspta@hotmail.com

